
I am opposed to HB 192 for 2 reasons.  One it interfers in local govt to manage its functions 

granted in Art. XVIII of the Ohio Constitution. In other words, it violates the Home Rule clause.  

The second reason, while Cincinnati has not banned fossil fuels for electricity generation, it has 

a futuristic plan that includes only natural and free sources for electricity generation. It is a 

model for state and the country. This bill does nothing to build a better, safer and healthier 

community and future. 


